
.-f1_�,wvoRK Institute for Basic Research in 
�-gw�Nin Developmental Disabilities (IBR) 

ANDREW M. CUOMO 

Governor 

February 8, 2018 

United States Department of Agriculture 

Animal and Plant Health Inspection Service 

Animal Care, Attn: Vicky Mccollough 

920 Main Campus Drive, Suite 200 

Raleigh, NC 27606-5213 

Re: Registration Certificate #21-R-0080 

To whom it may concern: 

KERRY A. DELANEY 

Acting Commissioner 

JOSEPH J. MATURI 

Acting Director 

The Institute for Basic Research (Customer No. 449) is no longer participating in regulated activity 

and we would like to cancel our USDA registration. A copy of our original registration certificate 

is enclosed. In the event we decide to pursue research with regulated species in the future, we 

will reapply. 

Yours truly, 

��q� 
Acting Director 

The research division of the Office for People With Developmental Disabilities (OPWDD) 

NYS Institute for Basic Research in Developmental Disabilities 
1050 Forest Hill Road, Staten Island, NY 10314 I Tel: 718-494-0600 ! Fax: 718-494-0833 ! www.opwdd.ny.gov/institute-for-basic­

research 
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Department of 
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Programs Business 
Services 

Animal and 
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Service 

Animal Care 

920 Main Campus 
Drive, Suite 200 
Raleigh, NC 
27606-5213 
Tel. 919-855-7100 
Fax: 919-855-7123 

APHIS 

:;, 

USDA 
... 

RE: REGISTRATION CANCELLATION 
Certificate Number: 21-R-0080 
Cancellation Date: 02/12/2018 

February 20, 2018 .. 
Customer ID Number: 449 

Joseph Maturi 
N Y Institute For Basic Research In D D 
1050 Forest Hill Road 
Staten Island, NY 10314 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you requested, we are tenninating your Registration under the Animal Welfare Act (AW A) 
effective the date shown above, 

Should you decide to resume operations that require A WA registration, you will need to submit a new 
application. Please note that operating without a valid registration is a violation of the AW A and 
subject to legal action. 

If you are a research facility, we wish to emphasize that all research facilities - both active and 
inactive -- must file an annual report (APHIS Fonn 7023) with the Animal Care regional office 
docume11ting their activities and animal usage for the Federal fiscal year (October I through September 
30) by December 1 of that year. Research facilities whose registrations were tenninated during the 
fiscal year must also fulfill this requirement. Failure to do so constitutes a violation of the A WA and 
its regulations. 

Accordingly, please complete the enclosed APHIS Form 7023 and return to it to the above address. 
Detailed instructions for completing the form are enclosed, All research facilities should complete 
items 4 through 13. Also required is the date, signature, and title of the Chief Executive Officer or 
other legally responsible official who attests to the accuracy of the report and to the assurance 
statements. 

We appreciate your efforts in complying with the Animal Welfare Act. Contact this office at (919) 
855-7100 if you have any questions regarding this letter or the Animal Welfare Act._ 

Sincerely, 

iL� G.w�·. 
Elizabeth G�·lltyer, D. V. . 
Director, Animal Welfare Oper · s 
USDA, APHIS, Animal Care 

cc: John Lopinto 

Enclosures 

Safeguarding American Agriculture 
APHIS Is an agency of USDA's Marketing and Regulatory Programs 

An Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer 
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